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On 1 October 2008 Ofgem published a statutory consultation on Collective Licence 
Modification proposal ref. 137/08, ‘Delivering the electricity structure of charges project.  
Two DNOs holding four distribution licences registered statutory objections to the proposal.  
Our external auditors have confirmed that the objections constitute a blocking minority.  
We can therefore confirm that this CLM proposal will not be implemented.  
 
 
 
 


